APR 2 8 1997

WATER RESOURCES

MINUTES OF THE WATERMASTER ANNUAL MEETING FOR THE ELECTIONWESTERN!
OF WATERMASTER # 61-A, ELMORE COUNTY, HELD ON MARCH 3, 1997.

IN ATTENDANCE: Calvin Ireland, Chet Tindall, Stan Norstebon, Forrest Freer, Lori Graves and Clayton Colthorp, current Watermaster.

Clayton Colthorp appointed Watermaster again for 1997 season.

Stan Norstebon reported that beaver problems do not seem to be as bad as last year.

Proposed budget was approved by those in attendance and is considered adopted.

Several questions were asked regarding high water causing erosion in stream banks along Canyon Creek. Lori Graves was to check on permits for rip rapping through Water Resource office. She will be in touch with the water users, Chet Tindall and Stan Norstebon.

I hereby certify that the above is a correct record of the business transacted at the meeting.

Clayton Colthorp, Secretary